
 
 

MAYOR’S BLUE RIBBON COMMITTEE 
ON BUILDING RE-USE MEETING 

Thursday, September 14, 2006 at 7:30 p.m. 
City Hall, City Manager’s Conference Room 

 
 
A Sub-Committee of the Mayor’s Blue Ribbon Committee on Building-Reuse met on September 
14, at 7:30 p.m. at City Hall in the City Manger’s Conference Room. 
 
Present were State Senator Martha Fuller Clark.  City Council Representative Ken Smith.  Also 
present were public representatives Heather Hurtt, Beth Shepard-Rabadam and Tom Heany. 
 

- Members discussed the need for a two-tiered approach to city ownership and disposition 
of a property; one focusing on the macro, big picture principles of ownership and the 
second focusing on the specific criteria for disposition of a property. These guidelines 
would be applicable to the currently selected properties as well as any future properties 
that would need analysis. 

 
- Members developed an initial draft of guiding principles that would apply to retention of 

city owned property and ownership by donation or acquisition. See attached draft. 
 

- Members also discussed that any specific criteria for disposition of city owned property 
through sale or lease would be integrated into the current planning board matrix and 
edited at a future work session 

 
The meeting ended at 9pm. 
 
 
  


